Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Whether the council has a) dimmed, b) turned off any street lights in the area they are responsible for in each year since 2010.
ANSWER:  The Council has not switched off any street lights since 2010 nor are there any plans currently to switch off lights during the night. 

Currently over 30,000 of existing sodium street lights have been converted to LED luminaires as part of a city wide conversion programme which is due for completion by end of March 2016. The new LED luminaires are able to be dimmed and will be set at a level that is appropriate for the particular street/area.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council
Legal Services

1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester, LE1 6UB
E-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

